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Mr. Matthew Suwala

BWX Technologies, Inc.

Naval Nuclear Fuel Division
P.O. Box 785

Lynchburg, Virginia 24505-0785

SUBJECT: APRIL 2002, IAEA INSPECTION

Dear Mr. Suwala:

This is to provide you written notification that two International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA)
employees are authorized to participate in the IAEA inspection currently scheduled for
April 15-17, 2002, at the BWX Technologies Down Blending Facility.

Additional information on the two IAEA employees is as follows, as well as the expected days
that they will be at your facility:

April 15-17 April 15-17
Maha Mahmound Benjamin Torres-Barrios -
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If you need any further assistance or clarificaticn, please contact Brian Horn (301) 415-8128.

Sincerely,
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Robert A. Nelson, Section Chief
Safeguards Section
Safety and Safeguards
Support Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
and Safeguards, NMSS




